

Keeping You Informed

Autumn 2019 NUMBER 7



WC: Monday 21st October 2019

Mon

- UU Swimming 1pm—extra clothing?
- Gym Club 3-4pm
- LU & MU return dinner orders

Tues

- No Woodland Work
- LU & UU Parents Evening 2-4 pm

Wed

- Y3/4 Football Club 3-4pm—stud boots
- Parents Evening all classes 3-7pm

Thurs

- Return Flu consent/non consent
- Return Photo orders deadline
- MU Rumpus—WW Clothes
- UU Dinner Money w/c 04/11 -9.30am use new menu to order
- MU Parents Evening 2-4pm
- NO Art Club—next one is 14/11
- Y1/2 Football Club 3-4pm—stud boots
- Friends Bake Sale & donations 3pm

Fri

Inset Day Children Not in School

School Drop Off

Now that the Reception children are all settled into school, please could we ask parents not to come into the playground in the mornings. Please wait outside the railings on the pavement along with other parents. Your children are more than welcome to come into the playground if they feel comfortable. A teacher will be present from 8.35 am so that parents can then leave if they wish.

Bags2schools 05/11

Children have taken home 2 Bags2schools carrier bags each. We have spares in the office if you would like them. Please have a sort out and pack up your unwanted textiles. On the morning of November 5th, please bring these into school (not before please as we don't have the storage) and place the bags on the steps up to the noticeboard just off the school pavement by the metal fence.

Cake Sale-24/10

On Thursday 24/10 Friends will hold a bake sale in the playground at 3pm. Friends can only sell what is donated so any home baked or bought goods are greatly appreciated and can be brought into Breakfast Club or the school office on Thursday morning. Please don't forget your small change or to give your child 50p if you are not picking up on Thursday.

Photos & Lunches

Please return any photo orders by Thursday 24th October for collection by the courier before we break up. These can also be ordered online if you prefer. Also just a reminder that the new menu starts after half term. We will use your existing M/V/JP choices if you don't return your LU or MU child's order form by Monday 21/10.

We had a fantastic Open Afternoon this week for our prospective new parents, with over 35 visitors! We were so proud of our UU children who led the school tours with enthusiasm and confidence. Every single visitor told us how fantastic their guides were. Thank you to John Gardener who attended to answer questions as a Parent Governor.

The children really enjoyed their movie night yesterday, thank you to our Friends, Miss Breakell and Mrs Jordan for another super event.

The week after half term we will be having an Environmental Theme Week with lots of exciting activities for the children as we think about our local and the global environment. The UU will be running their own 'Rainforest Roadshow' for the whole school and collecting donations which will go toward adopting a rainforest animal.

We look forward to sharing your children's progress with you during parents evening next week, please note that there is no Woodland Work on Tuesday or Art Club on Thursday due to this. Have a great weekend- Mr Gromski.

MU Rumpus 24/10

On Thursday morning MU will be celebrating their hard work by taking part in a "Woodland Rumpus". All MU children will need to come to school in Woodland Work clothes with wellies in a named bag, waterproof clothing/overalls (a spare set of clothing may be useful as we are likely to get wet/muddy). Celebrations will include smores, hot chocolate, fire and a crowning ceremony!

Football Club

Just to clear up any confusion, Football Clubs will not continue after half term. We do not expect parents to go and buy stud boots and shin pads but they should be used if you have them or borrowed where possible as the field is incredibly wet and slippery.

Y1 Gym Club

Y1 Gym Club has plenty of space still in it for after half term. Unfortunately if we have no more take up and interest we will have to cancel it and it won't run. Please see Mrs Adams or Mrs Turner if your child is interested.

UU Swimming-21/10

Please can Angela & Helen's swim group bring a t-shirt and shorts in a carrier bag to next Monday's swim session in addition to their usual swim kit of towel costume/trunks and goggles. Children will wear these clothes on top of their swimwear in the water to practise life saving skills.

Governors

Lynn Dickens was in for Open The Book this week and to read with the children. John Gardener has been in school to help with our Open Day and to greet prospective parents.

